
 

INDUCTION 

PROGRAM 

COMPULSORY 

FROM 1 MARCH  
For all regular users of the Dubbo Regional Livestock 
Market. From Friday, 1 March 2019, those who have not 
completed the induction may be refused entry. 

There are multiple ways to complete the induction program, which will 

then be valid for a period of 3 years. 

1. Complete your induction online, in your own time by visiting 
www.drlm.com.au  

2. Complete your induction online using the computer in the DRLM 
canteen 

3. Attend a face to face induction workshop (Approx 30 mins) 
 
Whilst the induction satisfies Council’s legal requirement under the Work 
Health and Safety Act 2011, Council is committed to providing the safe 
and efficient operation of the Dubbo Regional Livestock Markets (also 
referred to as DRLM or Saleyards). Information, instructions and training 
provided through the induction ensures all users have the appropriate 
knowledge and skills to undertake tasks in a manner which is safe for 
themselves and others at the Dubbo Regional Livestock Markets.  
 
 

 

FACE TO FACE 

WORKSHOPS 

------------------------------ 

Thursday, 7 February 

at 9.00am 

------------------------------ 

Monday, 18 February 

at 9.00am 

------------------------------ 

Thursday, 21 February 

at 9.00am 

------------------------------ 

Monday, 25 February   

at 10.00am 

------------------------------ 

Friday, 1 March   

at 10.00am 

CONTACT 

 

Gavin Borham 

0417 265 874 

To attend the workshop or 

for any questions in 

relation to the induction. 

 


